
 
 
 
 
March 19, 2018 
 
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary   
Regarding: EB-2017-0084 2018 Cost of Service Application 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,   
 
Please note that Westario Power Inc. has filed its responses to Board Staff, VECC, SEC 
and Energy Probe’s interrogatories except for interrogatories related to Exhibit 9 – 
Deferral and Variance Account. Westario Power is still working with its accountants and 
auditors to ensure that the DVA continuity schedules and GA Workform are completed 
accurately. Westario Power expects to file these responses and all supporting 
documents via RESS no later than end of day Wednesday March 21, 2018.  
 
 
Yours truly,      

 
Malcolm McCallum, CPA, CMA, MBA 
Vice President Finance/CFO 
WPI Inc. 
24 Eastridge Road, RR 2 
Walkerton, ON 
N0G 2V0 
519-507-6666 x-211 
Malcolm.McCallum@westario.com 
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